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Hard to find
Hip radio comedy fans and theater folks who belong to the cult of Obie-winning 
playwright/performer David Sedaris must kill to get this book. These would be fans of the 
scaldingly snide Sedaris's hilariously described personal misadventures like The Santaland 
Diaries (a monologue about his work as an elf to a department store Santa) seen off-
Broadway in 1997. In a series of similarly textured essays, Sedaris takes us along on his 
catastrophic detours through a nudist colony, a fruit-packing plant, his own childhood, and 
a dozen more of the world's little purgatories.David Sedaris is a playwright, radio 
commentator, contributor to Esquire and apartment cleaner.
Other Books
The Naked Coach, Bestselling author David Taylor returns with his take on business 
coaching. No fuss. No jargon. Just great ideas. The Naked Coach is the back-to-basics 
book on coaching that will make sense of coaching and place it back at the very heart of 
the business agenda. It will make understanding, learning and teaching coaching simple. 
The Naked Coach tells real, practical, fun, exciting and above all else relevant stories that 
you can apply straightaway. David Taylor strips away the hype, jargon and mystery to give 
coaching a clear definition in all its forms, including mentoring, training, facilitation and 
interventions of every kind. The Naked Coach explains coaching without being patronising, 
defines without being arrogant, and does it in a fun, accessible way. It is coaching from a 
different perspective – yours. The fundamental principle of The Naked Coach is to be 
yourself – always. Find what works for you, and do it, again and again and again. 
Remember. No fuss. No Jargon. Just great ideas.
�����. Go and do it -  don 't write it down,  don 't record it,  don 't talk about it - go and DO 
IT.  Don 't keep reading - do it! Ok - you keep reading, I keep ramping up the reasons. Think 
of your less dominant hand (if you are right-handed it will ..."
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